
 

 
 

 
 
March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you very much for all of your support with the recent 
Mock Interview process and I do hope your child benefited from the experience.  Pupils presented 
and conducted themselves in a very professional manner during the whole interview process.   
 
A total of thirty-six employers from a variety of local businesses and organisations gave their time, 
and without their support the whole event couldn’t take place. The employers gave constructive 
feedback and all were very impressed at how the children rose to the challenge. I have listened to 
some amazing feedback from the employers on the maturity of our pupils, on the way they spoke 
and presented themselves and how proud the school should be. 
 
A copy of the feedback sheet completed by the interviewer, together with their CV will be sent home 
with your child today. I would be grateful if you could discuss these with your child to see if there are 
any areas they feel they need help with.  I would also suggest you encourage your child to email 
home their CV and make any amendments suggested by the Interviewer.  This will help them be 
prepared should they need a CV in the future. 
 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs P Hicks 
Careers Co-ordinator 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


